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The pack currently stands at 60 students.

Three staff will be out on maternity leave during the next few months and
while this is a wonderful event we will miss them. Mr. Akers is doing well back in
middle school.

Our first leaders of the pack are: Elementary is Jamison C. from Geneseo,
Middle School is Jonathan S. from Central and for High School Nate H. from Stark
and Alyssa G. from Cambridge is the staff of the month.


